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We hope this message finds you safe and healthy!

We wanted to reach out to let you know that you can now schedule your dental appointments, cleanings
and exams which were postponed due to the COVID-19 pandemic.

As we learn more about COVID - 19 it is clear that we will coexist with this for months to come. Your

health and safety are important to us. We want to provide you with the care you need in a safe way during
this uneasy time.

Subsequently some changes to what was normal protocol in the past have to be made for everyone’s
safety .

You may have concerns about coming into a dental office at this time. Our entire staff are working hard to
protect you from the moment you arrive to when you leave.

We have enhanced our office infection control procedures which were already outstanding. The normal
flow of having appointments has had to adapt to COVID - 19 to keep you as safe as possible.

We will be using remote check in from your car when you arrive at the office. A staff member will
meet you in the building vestibule when your appointment is ready. Temperature checks and COVID - 19
symptom checks will be done on all patients and staff before they enter the office. We have dedicated
cleaners who will be circulating inside and outside the office throughout the entire day. All patients and
staff are required to wear masks. We are limiting the number of patients in our office by restricting

visitors or extra family members. Only the patient being treated or the guardian of the patient will be
allowed into the office.

Our hours have been modified to reflect the most protection we can offer you by having all staff on at the
same time. We will begin by having appointments from 8:30am to 5:30pm Monday through
Friday. No evening or Saturday appointments at this time. We hope to return to our extended
schedule at some point in the future.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us.

We look forward to seeing you soon!
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Doctors and Staff
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